Dear Commissioner

I would like to submit in confidence my hope that when HREOC is examining discrimination to workplace entitlements based on sexual preferences that HREOC identifies that one of the major entitlements of work is access to employment in the first place. My concern is discrimination occurring through hiring processes that are dressed up as medical tests or security vetting that seeks information about sexual preferences and behaviour. 

Yours sincerely

[Name withheld]
